
Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 14th October 2022 

 

Our Christian Value this week is- 

Compassion 

 

This Week 
This week, we have reached the Writing stage of our 
English unit on Paddington. The children are using all 
their learning from the unit; inverted commas, 
subordinate clauses and expanded noun phrases, and 
writing their very own chapter about our lovely bear! In 
Maths, the children are tackling some tricky strategies 
with addition and subtraction. We tested the strength of 
different magnets in Science and created our own 
investigation. The button magnet definitely surprised us 
all! We have done some beautiful Paddington portraits in 
our Art and continued learning about David and his 
kingship in RE.  

Contact 
Class 3 has an Open Door every Tuesday at 3.20pm until 
3:40pm – please come along and ask any questions you 

may have. 
If there is an issue with your child, please contact me in 

the first instance; either catch me on the Lea Road gate in 
a morning or e-mail me at r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Celebration  Well done to Rocco, 
Rhema and Maisie for their excellent 

work last week, winning the certificates 
for the week. I am super proud of you! 

Christian Value – Erin for letting her light shine 
through her happy, can-do approach to school life  

Class Superstar –  Harley-Jay for trying so hard to 
improve his Reading – keep up the good work! 

Writer of the Week-  Jessica for trying hard with her 
Writing in all areas of the curriculum 

 Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 19th October 4pm – 6pm – Open Evening for parents 
interested in applying for primary school places 
 
Wednesday 19th October @6pm – PTA Meeting – all welcome 
 
Thursday 20th October – Flu Vaccines if you 
have elected for your child to have this in school 
 
Friday 21st October – Break up for half term at 
3:15pm 
 
Tuesday 1st November – School re-opens @ 8:45am 
 
9th November – 15th November – Book Fair in school – details to 
follow! 
 
23rd and 24th November – Parents’ Evenings 

Learning Behaviour 
At Lea Endowed, we pride ourselves on excellent manners 

and behaviour, however in recent weeks, staff have 
noticed how a few of our children in school are forgetting 

several of the basic manners and learning behaviours 
which are a non-negotiable at Lea Endowed. Children are 
expected to say “Please” and “Thank you”, stand aside at 
gates and doors to let adults pass through, work and play 
collaboratively and always use kind hands and kind words. 

They are asked to sit properly at their desks and dining 
table, use knives and forks when eating, and look at 

people when being spoken to. These things are not on the 
curriculum, but we are sure you agree that they are 

essential life skills, and equally important when 
considering what we want our children to achieve at 

school, and going forward as responsible citizens into the 
wider world. 

Please talk with your child about the importance of these 

basic principles. Thank you 😊 

Harvest Appeal for Burundi 
Thank you for all your support towards our Harvest Appeal. 

We are raising money to support the work of 
the Mothers’ Union, helping women and girls 
to improve their skills in literacy and numeracy 

in Burundi.  
 
We looked wonderful dressed in green, red and 
white, the colours of the Burundi flag – this 
event raised £174! 
 
We loved our Sponsored Gardening, and have certainly 
impacted our corner of God’s world in a positive way. 
Thank you for all your sponsor money so far –
please send in any remaining sponsor money 
as soon as possible please;  it will make a real 
difference to the people in Burundi. 
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